
ParentMail sent 22 February 2024: Supporting Your Child In Their Exams - Elevate Education 
Event on 29 February 2024 

 

Dear   

Places are still available at our evening event, taking place on Thursday 29th February. The event will 
run from 17:30 to 18:30 and will provide you with key information on how to support your child through 
their exam courses. 

If you would like to attend, please click on the link below to book your tickets. This event is aimed at 

parents/carers, therefore, where possible, we respectfully ask that children do not to attend. 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/tbs-events/t-vvkodpm 

A copy of the letter that was sent on 9th February, which gives further details about this event, as well 
as more information about Elevate Education and the work they do, is attached for your convenience. 

Please also note that our FOBS Team will also be supporting the evening, providing refreshments in 

return for a small donation. They would be very grateful for your support. 

Kind regards 

Mr P Toovey 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/tbs-events/t-vvkodpm

